PARLIAMENT OF VICTORIA
Economy and Infrastructure Committee

MEDIA RELEASE

Next hearing on restricted breed dogs

On Tuesday 24 November, the Victorian Parliament’s Economy and Infrastructure Committee is holding the
next public hearing on its inquiry into restricted breed dogs.

The Committee will hear from Canine Services International at 12 noon in the Legislative Council Committee
Room at Parliament House.

A further public hearing will be held on 8 December.
For more details on the inquiry, including transcripts of earlier hearings, visit the Committee’s website.
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